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[IN CONFIDENCE RELEASE EXTERNAL] 

9 December 2024 

 
 

 

Dear  

Thank you for your request made under the Official Information Act 1982 (OIA), received on 13 
November 2024. You requested the following:  

No. of Employees using NSW tax Code” (for the last 5 years to 2023/24). 

PRESENTED: Monthly (June-July) per Year. 

• Total Wages

• PAYE withheld

• No. of Employees

Information being released 

The information you have requested is outlined in the tables on the following page. Dollar 
amounts are rounded to the nearest $0.1 million.  

Table 1 outlines the total aggregate monthly earnings (wages) of employees who used the NSW 
tax code for their employment. 

Table 2 outlines the total amount of PAYE withheld from employees who used the NSW tax code 
for their employment. The PAYE amounts provided include the ACC earner premium. 

Table 3 outlines the total number of employees who used the NSW tax code for their 
employment, broken down by month.  

Tax statistics are subject to adjustments over time due to ongoing updates of additional tax 
information and/or improvements in data extraction. As a result, our response to your request 
reflects slight differences to information released on 4 March 2024, which can be found on Inland 
Revenue’s website at ird.govt.nz/-/media/project/ir/home/documents/oia-responses/march-
2024/2024-03-04-recognised-seasonal-employment-scheme-data.pdf?modified=20241113210 
858&modified=20241113210858. The adjustments affect the data for the 2020/21, 2021/22, 
and 2022/23 financial years. 

 

 








